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We hope everyone had a great 
summer!  It really seems to have 
flown by.  As we welcome you back to 
a new school year, we are excited for 
all that Bright Key® will be bringing 
to Selma Street this year.  Including 
the grand opening of the Academic 
Dream Room!  The date will be 
announced in a flyer that will come 

home in your child’s conduct folder.  
This also means that the tutoring 
program will be starting this fall so 
we are looking forward to that as 
well.  We hope that you will attend 
the grand opening or stop in and 
check it out the next time you are at 
the school.

Welcome Back 

Stay Connected
facebook.com/brightkeyselmastreet

Contact Us
Selma Street Elementary
1501 W. Selma Street
Dothan, AL   36301

jennifer@brightkeywiregrass.org

(334) 794-1483

Resource Coordinator
Jennifer Campbell



Mark Your Calendar

September 29
Grand opening of the 
Academic Dream Room

August 31 & September 1
Volunteer orientations 

September 22
Volunteer Training at 5:30 p.m.

TBA
Donuts with Dads (K-1st)

TBA
Muffins with Moms (K-1st)

Stay Connected
facebook.com/brightkeyselmastreet

Contact Us
Selma Street Elementary
1501 W. Selma Street
Dothan, AL   36301

(334) 794-1483

Resource Coordinator
Jennifer Campbell

How?  Stay informed of all Bright 
Key® happenings, and events by 
looking for information that is sent 
home in your child’s conduct folders 
on Wednesdays.  You can also take 
a minute to ‘LIKE’ our Facebook 
page at:  https://www.facebook.
com/BrightKeySelmaStreet. There is 
information and pictures posted here 
weekly!   

We are always needing help on 
many levels from parents and the 
community, whether it’s in the Dream 
Room or helping to organize an 
event.  There are many ways to help 
even with a busy work and family 
schedule.  If you have any questions, 
please call the school and ask for 
the Mrs. Campbell or email her at 
jennifer@brightkeywiregrass.org. 

Get Involved

Get out the gardening gloves...
Tutoring will begin this year with 
the opening of the Academic Dream 
Room.  Volunteers are signing up to 
be tutors and there will be a training 
the end of September.  Stay tuned for 
more information.
Service Learning Program will 
continue as it did all last year.  We 
will kick this off in September and 
partner with an organization each 
month that is needing help.  Flyers 
will come home each month to 
announce what the project is as 

well as postings and pictures on the 
Bright Key® Facebook.  Please try to 
participate if you can and talk to your 
child about the importance of giving 
back to our community.
JUST IN!!  Bright Key® Selma Street 
will also implement a new program 
for this school year…Gardening/
Outdoor Classroom!  
We are very excited about this 
program and more information will 
be sent home and posted on the 
Bright Key® Facebook.


